Delta Robotics is looking for a few good technicians. We program and build exceptional machines to achieve
outstanding results. Come join the few, the proud, the League of Extraordinary Roboticists. Meeting every Tuesday
after school in the shop!

Delta PRIDE Club, supporting LGBTQ+ students and allies, meets every Thursday after school in Ms. Rivera’s room. All
are welcome to join our community of mutual respect, trust and support.

Bible Club will meet Tuesday after school from 3-3:34 in room 124

We R Delta Club will meet Wednesday morning from 8-8:30 in room 124.

If you received a card during SLCs be sure to tune in tomorrow night for our virtual awards assembly—the link will be
posted on Remind, Facebook and on our Delta website

Ambassadors: If you want to help with recruitment and middle school visits this year, please plan to attend our
meeting on Thursday at 8:05 in room 215.

Please be sure to watch the Delta Senate video On Wednesday during advisory: https://tinyurl.com/dhsenate.

ANNOUNCEMENTS, 12/13/21




T’'was the week before winter break and all through school.
Deltonians were ready to let vacation rule.

The peeps at Safe harbor weren’t feeling so grand,

But Delta’s awesome students were lending a hand.
They gathered hygiene supplies to help our friends out.

It made them feel good inside, so they started to shout.
“Bring toothpaste, deodorant, lotion, soap and shampoo.
We'll get it to them, and they’ll appreciate it too.”

After the Pride club collected this good merchandise.
Our friends at Safe Harbor felt fresh. clean and nice.

So, before we are off and the Pride Club drive ends,
Please give what you can to Safe Harbor and Friends

Hello Deltonians, we wanted to give you a friendly reminder about the donation drive being hosted by Pride club. The drive is for my
friend’s place/safe harbor which is going until the 17t of December. We are looking for full size bathroom and general hygiene items,
such as wet wipes, body soap, toothbrushes, and similar items. There are boxes placed around the school for your donations. Please
consider donating if possible as these items will go both homeless youth and families who are struggling, your contribution will help

others, thank you.
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